
 Friday 6th April 2022  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

9th-12th May—Y6 SATS  

W/C 16th May– KS1 SATS  

25th May– Y6 Oxford Universi-

ty Trip.  

WELL DONE YEAR 4!! 

I would like to share with you a lovely call we received 

this morning from a member of the public, who has 

praised the impeccable behaviour of our Year 4         

children whilst at Bloxwich Active Living Centre. A big 

well done and congratulations to Mrs De Souza,  

Ms. Shoemaker, Mrs Allen and all of our                         

Year 4 children for promoting the North Walsall Way. 

 

A quick reminder.. 

W/C 9th May (SATS week) we will be 

offering all Year 6 pupils a healthy ‘Brain 

Food’ breakfast. They will have the choice 

to pick from the following:                                                      

-Porridge 

-Beans on Toast  

-Bananas (on toast if they wish)  

-Fresh Orange Juice  

Please ensure Year 6 are  in school for 

8:30 am prompt. 



CHILDREN ARRIVING LATE FOR SCHOOL: 

There seems to be a lot of children arriving late for school every day.  May we         

remind you that the gates close at 8.45am, all children should arrive by this time.     

Being late for school every day  not only means your child is missing out on valuable 

learning time, but it disrupts the other children who have arrived on time for 

School.  Being late also means your child misses out on 100% attendance rewards 

and class attendance privileges throughout the year. 

A massive WELL DONE to Year 2 for 100% attendance all week!! 

Keep up the good work! 



We have now started a new class dojo incentive rewarding      

classes when they reach a certain amount of dojo points!!

Please see our new point rewards below— 

1000 dojos—15 minutes of a fun activity  

2500– Extra play  

5000—Cooking activity  

10,000– Bouncy castle  

 The current class points are : 

Nursery :1097  

Reception: 1886  

Year 1: 4733  

Year 2 :6020   

Year  3: 10251  

Year 4 : 9668  

Year 5 : 10590  

Year 6 : 2213  

Well done to all classes your 

hard work will always be     

rewarded! 


